| know this is a time of many crises. However, we mustn’t forget the new reality of wildfire in our community. This is
NOT the time to cut funding to the Fire Safe Council, now that it is making its presence felt in greater community
safety. There must be other places to reduce expenditures, but please, NOT this viral service. The threat from wild fire,
after this year of SCANT rainfall following a year of significant rain and growth in the wildlands, is worse than ever.
Please maintain or enhance the funding for the Council. Thank you. Sincerely, Christine Boyd and Tom Schoeneman



